

City Of Indianapolis

RE: Renascent Recommendation

Dear Sir or Madam,

This letter is written as a recommendation for Renascent, Inc. As Construction Manager Agent, Hunt Construction was responsible for the recent renovation of the Indiana State Fair Coliseum. Renascent was a contractor assigned to the complete interior demolition of the Coliseum itself. This project encompassed about 72,000 SF of concrete demolition, essentially completely "gutting" the interior of this landmark structure. The demolition scope of the project was completed in February of 2013.

Renascent, Inc. is a top notch, professional, ethical demolition firm. Joshua Campbell will do an excellent job of upholding the standards of whatever licenses he is granted by any government or organizational entity. I firmly recommend them.

Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please do not hesitate to contact me at 317-227-7800.

Sincerely,

HUNT CONSTRUCTION GROUP, INC.

Joe Eckhart

Construction Manager